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February 27, 2018      VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 

RE: NG18-004  

   

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 

On February 9, 2018, MidAmerican Energy Company (MidAmerican) filed with the South Dakota 

Public Utilities Commission (PUC) proposed changes to Sec. 3, Sheet Nos. 36 and 40 of its 

Monthly Metered Transportation (MMT) tariff to make minor changes to the “APPLICATION” 

section of the tariff and eliminate the 2,500 customer limit. 
 

On February 23, 2018, MidAmerican received a call from PUC staff to discuss the proposed tariff 

changes. MidAmerican would like to address the following issues identified by PUC staff: 
 

 The list of tariff sheets in the cover letter from the February 9, 2018 filing included a 

typographical error. It stated: 
 

1st Revised Sheet No. 36 Canceling Original Sheet No. 2 
 

It should have been: 
 

1st Revised Sheet No. 36 Canceling Original Sheet No. 36 
 

 The changes on Sec. 3, Sheet No. 36 were marked with a symbol of (T) to signify 

change in wording or text but no change to rate, rule, or condition. After discussion with 

PUC staff, MidAmerican agrees that these changes should have been marked with a 

symbol of (C) to signify changed listing, rule, or condition which may affect rates or 

charges. MidAmerican is including a revised tariff sheet with this filing to show this 

this change. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Diane Votino 
 

Diane Votino 

Senior Tariff and Compliance Analyst 
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